17 Battery Place
New York

Dear Mr, layne:
With reference to your 1letter of the 3lst

of July last and to Philadelphis report No,3277

on the steamer "HENEKY CLAY", I enclose herewith a letter

dsted the 34 instant received from the Surveyors,from which

it will be seen that the bulkheads on this vessel are as

in the sister vessels. The shelter deck transverses are as

approved.

Yours faithfully,

P Ao Mayﬂe, Jﬂsq. L]
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